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KANSAS HERE SHE COMES!!! 
Our club says goodbye to Lorraine Cappellieri, who is starting on a new adventure in Topeka, Kansas with 
her son Steve.   
Here’s some history on Lorraine and her husband Vincent, also known as “Cappy”.   They became members 
at the very inception of the Bocce Club in 2002.  Together they played bocce with other couples and 
socialized within the bocce community at the courts.  After her husband’s passing, Lorraine continued 
playing bocce and was a mainstay at the bocce courts.  With her striking white hair and beautiful smile, she 
is well known and loved by the members and friends who know her.   
Lorraine was a member of Bob Goodwin’s team for many years and then continued playing on Jean 
Corrigan’s Gal’s team, the Pink Ladies.  Being the great player she is, she was responsible for bringing home 
the win for her team on more than one occasion.   
We wish the best to Lorraine as she starts her new life in Kansas and all the new friends she’ll make.   


